
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

April 12, 2012
     The Gears
Present: President Michael, Gisella, Janet, Paul, Steve, Rev. Barbara, Steve, George, Tim, rich A., Lester, Chris
Announcements:

President Mike and Chris attended District Assembly.  Our Club is eligible for a District Grant.  Mike also attended another Rotary meeting (two in one day) and it has been confirmed that he has overdosed on the Kool-Aide.
Janet will lead meeting next week in President Mike’s absence. THERE WILL BE A MEETING.

Theme for next Rotary year is “Peace through Service.”

Many happy dollars to go to Penny Wars, in which Kiwanis is winning.

Happy dollars for the Bruins.

Rev. Barbara expressed her thanks for the sympathy extended to her on the loss of her father-in-law.  

Paul paid a happy dollar—five more weeks until his vacation.

Tim paid a fine because he vacationed in St. Augustine, FL.

Please make every effort to attend weekly meetings.

THANK YOU.

